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From:

Sent: Tuesday, 27 October 2020 5:48 PM

To: DLO

Subject: FW: Letter from Foxtel to the Minister for Communications, Cyber Safety and the 

Arts [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Attachments: 27 October letter to Minister Paul Fletcher.pdf

Priority corro for the Minister’s pack and for minrep please. 
Thanks 

 

Office of the Hon Paul Fletcher MP 
Minister for Communications, Cyber Safety and the Arts 

Commonwealth Parliamentary Offices | 1 Bligh Street | Sydney NSW 2000 
Suite MG.48 | Parliament House | Canberra ACT 2600 

I would like to acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land on which we meet, work and live. I recognise and 
respect their continuing connection to the land, waters and communities. I pay my respect to Elders past and present 
and to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islanders.

UNCLASSIFIED

From: Patrick Delany (SYD)  
Sent: Tuesday, 27 October 2020 5:06 PM 
To:   
Cc: Lynette Ireland (SYD)  
Subject: Letter from Foxtel to the Minister for Communications, Cyber Safety and the Arts 

Dear Minister, 

Attached is a letter for your attention regarding the review of the subscription television captioning obligations in 
the Broadcasting Services Act 1992.

Yours sincerely, 
Patrick 

This e-mail, and any attachment, is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it from your 
system, do not use or disclose the information in any way, and notify the sender immediately. Any views expressed 
in this message are those of the individual sender and may not be the views of Foxtel, unless specifically stated. No 
warranty is made that the e-mail or attachment (s) are free from computer viruses or other defects.  
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